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BEFORE THE PUBLIC SERVICE COMMISSION 
OF THE STATE OF MISSOURI 

 
In The Matter Of A Working Case To 
Consider A Proposed Residential 
Customer Disconnection Data 
Reporting Rule 

)
)
)
)
) 

Case No. AW-2020-0148 

 
 

JOINT STATUS REPORT 
 

COMES NOW the Missouri Office of the Public Counsel (“OPC”) and the Staff 

of the Missouri Public Service Commission (“Staff”) for its Joint Status Report, states 

as follows: 

1. In its March 23, 2020, Order Suspending Workshop, the Missouri Public 

Service Commission (‘the Commission”) ordered OPC and Staff to file a joint status 

report no later than April 15, 2020, regarding potential new dates for holding the 

workshop. 

2. Due to the ongoing nature of the novel 2019 coronavirus disease 

(“COVID-19”) outbreak, the OPC and Staff are unable to provide potential new dates 

for holding a workshop at this time. 

3. The OPC and Staff therefore request the Commission maintain the 

current suspension of the workshop and further direct the OPC and Staff to file a 

status report no later than May 29, 2020, regarding potential new dates for holding 

this workshop. 

WHEREFORE, the Missouri Office of the Public Counsel and the Staff of the 

Missouri Public Service Commission respectfully requests the Commission maintain 
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the current suspension of the workshop and further direct the OPC and Staff to file 

a status report no later than May 29, 2020, regarding potential new dates for holding 

this workshop. 

 

Respectfully submitted, 
OFFICE OF THE PUBLIC 
COUNSEL 
 
By: /s/ John Clizer    
John Clizer (#69043) 
Senior Counsel   
P.O. Box 2230 
Jefferson City, MO 65102   
Telephone: (573) 751-5324   
Facsimile: (573) 751-5562 
E-mail: john.clizer@opc.mo.gov 
 
STAFF OF THE MISSOURI 
PUBLIC SERVICE 
COMMISSION 
 
/s/ Jamie S. Myers 
Associate Counsel 
Mo. Bar No. 68291 
Attorney for the Staff of the 
Missouri Public Service 
Commission  
200 Madison St, Ste. 800 
P.O. Box 360  
Jefferson City, MO 65102 
Phone: 573-526-6036 
Fax: 573-751-9285 
jamie.myers@psc.mo.gov 

 
CERTIFICATE OF SERVICE 

 
I hereby certify that copies of the forgoing have been mailed, emailed, or 
hand-delivered to all counsel of record this fourteenth day of April, 2020. 

 
 /s/ John Clizer   
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